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5th November 2021 

Dear Parents, 

Welcome back from the half term, I hope yourself and the children had a restful week. Below are some of the 

things we are learning this half-term in English & Maths as well as the homework expectations and information 

on the books we will be reading as a class: 

English Maths 

Spelling, Punctuation & Grammar: 

 Question and exclamation marks 

 Prepositions 

  Words to express time 
 
Writing: 

 Narrative – continuation of a story.  

 Persuasive speech from the point of a 

Viking.  

Reading: 

 Making connections between books by the 
same authors. 

 Making comments about the historical 
parts of books.  

 

Multiplication and division:  

 Being able to multiply by 6, 7, 8, 11, 12 

 Being able to divide by 6, 7, 8, 11, 12   

Solving word problems: 

 Solving word problems involving 

multiplication and division.  

 Solving word problems in relation to 

measures, multi-steps and scaling and 

comparison.  

Further multiplication and division:  

 Multiply and divide by 0 and 1  

 Understand communitive law  

 Multiply three numbers 

 Multiply with multiplies of 10  

We will continue to practise our times tables daily.  

Homework Books We Will Be Reading 

On Mondays the children will be set an assignment 

on Reading Eggs, and Mathletics which follows what 

is being taught in school.  

Every child is expected to read daily for at least 20 

minutes, and to have their planner checked and 

signed by someone at home weekly. We will be 

monitoring this on Mondays.  

Anglo-Saxon Boy by Tony Bradman 

How to Train Your Dragon by Cressida Cowell  

There’ a Viking in My bed and Other Stories by 

Jeremy Strong 

 

Overleaf you will find information about what we be learning in our topic ‘What happened when the Romans 

left Britain?’, which specifically focuses on the Vikings for this half term. Included in this are key knowledge 

and facts that will be covered as well as a list of key vocabulary and definitions.  Please ensure that your 

children are familiar with these words, including the spellings, as they will be using them throughout their 

topic. 



  

 

Please don’t hesitate to e-mail me on indigo@groveroad.hounslow.sch.uk if you have any questions or 

concerns. 

Yours Sincerely,  

Miss Musaheb 

Indigo Class Teacher 

 

 
 

 

 


